
Project Update: June 2017 

 

In total, four dissemination workshops were conducted. 

 

1) For Conservation Committee of Tangting village where 14 people were 

present. This was conducted on 9th June 2017. 

2) For Annapurna Conservation Area Project staff though only three people were 

present during this. This was conducted on 10th June 2017. 

3) For parents of the students of Annapurna Secondary school where more than 

40 parents were present. This was conducted on 11th June 2017.   

4) For Female group of Sava thar (One of the localities in Sikles village) where 

around 10 female representatives were present. This was conducted on 11th 

June 2017. 
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Left: ACAP staff. Right: parents. 


